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Dear Parents, 
 
 

Year 3 and 4 Cultural Capital group – Performance 
 
Your child has been studying performance in our cultural capital lessons. Throughout the term, 
we have been developing our performance skills and are currently rehearsing Aladdin – The 
Pantomime.  The children have expressed that they would like to perform it to you.   
 
I am inviting you to attend on Wednesday 11th December at 2.30 p.m. to watch the 
performance in the Small Hall.  
 
Closer to the time, I will also be sending home costume lists.  They will just be suggested items. 
Please do not go and buy any costumes as children can just wear black items if you do not have 
the suggestion.   
 
 
Many thanks and we look forward to you seeing our performance.  
 
 
  
Mrs Hudson and the Year 3 and 4 children 
 
 


